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1st XI Soccer, trial game during this weeks trainning session    

Terms 2 and 3 Winter Co-Curricular

Rostrevor College offers a wide variety of activities for students to be involved in and takes much 
pride in the many teams of boys who represent the College.  In order to compete in the division 1 
competitions against the best schoolboy teams and maintain the high standards that have been 
long associated with the College, Rostrevor maintains a compulsory co-curricular policy.

All boys are expected to be involved in a co-curricular activity and if your son plays a sport outside 
of the College, he is expected to represent Rostrevor in that pursuit.  

When boys return their co-curricular form, the number of players who nominate is used to 
determine the number of teams entered into a competition. It is for this reason that once your 
son has nominated or expressed an interest in playing a sport, that he is expected to attend all 
trainings and matches.

If your son is unable to attend training or a game for a legitimate reason, then he is expected to 
communicate with his coach or myself.  This is a valuable skill that he needs to have so that he 
displays responsibility for himself and shows respect to his coach and team mates.

Soccer Coaching and Umpiring

I have filled almost all of the coaching positions required for the upcoming winter co-curricular 
season, however I would be very interested to hear from anyone who would be keen to coach a 
Middle or Senior Years soccer team.  

I am also always interested in hearing from old scholars, parents or any qualified referees who 
would like to pick up some paid work on Saturday mornings adjudicating soccer or football 
matches.

Contact Sport

There are many boys within the school who have already organised themselves to have a correctly 
fitted mouthguard and I would like to encourage any student planning on playing a contact sport 
to ensure that they use their holiday break to arrange a mouthguard.

Football Numbers

All Rostrevor football players are required to have a number on their guernsey.  If your son is yet 
to be allocated a playing number, students in Year 8-12 must see Mr Fischer and those in the 
Junior Years must see Mr Hingston. 

Basketball Uniforms

If your son is planning on playing basketball this season and is yet to order a playing kit, please 
ensure that you are sized accordingly through the Uniform Shop and speak with Mr Fischer to a 
number allocated.

Jeff Fischer

Head of Co-curricular Activities
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Jeff Fischer 
Co-ordinator of  
Co-curricular  
Activities



DATES TO  
REMEMBER

Junior, Middle and Senior Years Parent-Student-Teacher Interviews

• Boarding Students: 	                Monday 02 May from 2.00pm-5.00pm

• Day Students (surnames A-L):	 Wednesday 11 May from 2.30pm-8.30pm

• Day Students (surnames M-Z):	 Thursday 19 May from 2.30pm-8.30pm

All interview bookings are to be made electronically. Your son’s report provides the basis 
of the interviews and will display the teacher(s) requesting an interview. However, if an 
interview has not been requested and you would like to meet with a particular subject 
teacher, you are most welcome to do so by booking an interview yourself. 

Student Reports

As previously advised, reports will no longer be distributed in hard copy.  You can access 
your son’s report on the Parent Portal from  Friday 15 April.  

Administration Office Hours over the Holidays

The Junior Years office will close from Friday 15 April and re-open on Monday 02 May. The 
Middle and Senior Years main reception desk will remain open across the term break.

Contact number during the holidays is 8364 8200. 

Uniform Matters 

Full Winter Uniform is required from Day 1, Term 2 Tuesday 03 May – remember that 
the Blazer is the outer garment outside the campus. This means that when in uniform off 
campus, the blazer must be worn. 

Uniform Shop Holiday Opening Times

Thursday 28 and Friday 29 April  - 9.00am to 5.00pm

Monday 02 May  - 12.00pm to 4.00pm (Boarders Only)

Appointments can be made for fittings, by phoning 8364 8383 or 

email rostrevorcanteen@spotless.com.au

Please note there will be some 2nd hand uniforms available for sale on each day. All 
uniforms are in good condition and reasonably priced.

Lost Property

Over the course of Term 1 the Middle and Senior Years lost property stockpile has 
accumulated significantly. If your son has misplaced any items, please urge him to visit 
Student Services and look through the goods.  Items not claimed by the end of Week 1 will 
be donated to the Uniform Shop.

May we remind parents of the importance of ensuring that all items are clearly labelled to 
ensure that lost property is returned to their sons.

Staff Changes

We wish Ms Jess Coro all the best as she commences maternity leave and welcome Mr 
Peter Terminello who will be her replacement. 

Mr Carlos Delgado returns from Long Service Leave.  Thank you to Mr Chris Holden for his 
contribution during Carlos absence.

NOTICES

April

Week 11

Tuesday 12

P&F Meeting 7:00pm - MY/SY Staff 
Room - All Welcome

Wednesday 13 - Friday 15

Year 12 Retreats 

Friday 15

Term 1 Concludes 3:15pm

 Term 2 

May

Week 1

Tuesday 03

Term Commences 

Thursday 05

Edmund Rice Day 

Friday 06

JY’s Mother’s Day Liturgy                         
& Morning Tea 

Friday 06 - Sunday 06

Generations In Jazz Mt Gambier

Sunday 06

 Mother’s Day  

 67-91 Glen Stuart Road, Woodforde, SA 5072
T +61 8 8364 8200 F +61 8 8364 8396
E roscoll@rostrevor.sa.edu.au W www.rostrevor.sa.edu.au

ANNOUNCEMENT

From 2016, the College will be moving to an electronic Newsletter/Bulletin.  These publications will still 
be emailed to families as per previous years and made available on the College website. However, families 
that had previously nominated to receive a hard copy (newsletter only), will need to obtain this from the 
respective administration office/s (MY&SY / JY). Alternatively, if you would now like to be included in the 
email distribution list, please advise the College at contactdetails@rostrevor.sa.edu.au.

Furthermore, the fortnightly Bulletin will now report on co-curricular news only. General notices will be 
reported in the fortnightly newsletter instead. 
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A CATHOLIC ALL BOYS’ DAY & BOARDING
COLLEGE IN THE EDMUND RICE TRADITION
Reception to Year 12

CO-CURRICULAR 
JUNIOR YEARS

CO-CURRICULAR 
SENIOR YEARS 

Week 9

CRICKET
9B 7/86 def PEM 7/55

Best
Batting: D Szabo 10no, J Kelly 9, S Snowball 18no, N McCarthy 16no 
Bowling: D Szabo 2/6, C Duggan 1/3, B Minuzzo 1/5

8A 4/121 def AHS 10/75

Best
Batting: S Rahaley 54, J Slivak 40 
Bowling: T Hill 3/5, J Thoday 2/4

8B 8/96 def CAB 7/95

Best
Batting: M Crabtree 28no, D Matthews 12, C Marinos 7no 
Bowling: D Matthews 1/4, J Hall 1/5 J van den Kieboom 1/12

TENNIS
DRIVE: 0 def by SPSC 9

Best: All Played Well

Week 7

CRICKET
PRIMARY A 5/74 def by PEM 5/91

Best 
Batting: L Mahar 12, T Walls 12 
Bowling:  A Slivak 2 for 3 

PRIMARY B 5/72 def Pedare 8/55

Best                                                                
Batting: J Lochowiak 13, T Bos 13 
Bowling: M Circelli, T Hunter

YEAR 5 9 for 51 def by Immanuel 1for126 

Best
Batting:  A Pertl 27 no, M Aufderheide 18 no 
Bowling: M Aufderheide 3/1, A Pertl 1/4 

YEAR 4 Rostrevor Av 8.3 def by Marryatville 9.56

Best 
All played well 

KANGA BLACK Rostrevor 4/48 (Ave 12) def Norwood Primary 5/50 (Ave 10)

Best
Batting: A Maiorano 13

Bowling:  T Sweeney 1/4

BASKETBALL
YEAR 6/7 35 def East Adelaide 10  
Best  Eric Luppino.

YEAR 2/3 RED Rostrevor 16 def by Walkerville 18
Best
YEAR 2/3 BLACK Rostrevor 24 def by Norwood 20
Best

TENNIS
PRIMARY B1 Rostrevor 6 sets def St Igns 3 Sets 
Best
PRIMARY B2 Rostrevor 8 sets def Blackfriars 1 set

Follow our Old Collegian 
Clubs. Visit their websites 
below for recent results 
and more.

ROCFC 
www.rocfc.com

ROCSC 
www.rocsc.org

ROCCC  
www.roccc.sa.cricket.com.au

Do you have exciting news 
about a current student or Old 
Scholar? We’d love to celebrate 
these achievements with you  
and the Rostrevor Community.

Contact us with your story: 
news@rostrevor.sa.edu.au

For sporting achievements,  
please contact Jeff Fischer: 
jfischer@rostrevor.sa.edu.au



 
 
 

 
ROSTREVOR COLLEGE MUSIC SUPPORT GROUP 

Wine and Cheese Night 
2016 

in conjunction with  
CLAYMORE WINES, CLARE VALLEY 

 
Venue: Callan Hall – Rostrevor College 

Saturday 30th April 2016 – 6:30pm 
 

First glass and cheese platter supplied 
Wine available for purchase on the night 

Tickets $10:00 pp 
 

Door prizes and Entertainment included 
Tickets to be purchased from Donna Douglas 

Student Reception: 8364 8387 
 

BYO Food 
All beverages to be purchased at the bar 

Desserts available to purchased on the night 

Saturday 4th of June 2016 
Arrive 6.30pm for 7pm Start 

Tickets $10 per person – Tables of 10 
Tickets can be purchased via the QKR app or by clicking here *On sale 08 April, 2016

COME & TRY DAYS 
Wednesday 08 June & Thursday 15 September, 2016

A CATHOLIC ALL BOYS’ DAY & BOARDING COLLEGE 
IN THE EDMUND RICE TRADITION
Reception to Year 12

 67-91 Glen Stuart Road, Woodforde, SA 5072 
T +61 8 8364 8200  F +61 8 8364 8396 
E roscoll@rostrevor.sa.edu.au  W www.rostrevor.sa.edu.au  

We warmly invite boys from Years 5, 6 and 7 to spend a 
day at Rostrevor College to experience senior secondary 
schooling in the Rostrevor environment. 

Visit our website for more information or contact our 
Enrolments Office on 8364 8244.

https://qkr.mastercard.com/for-everyone-australia/

